FEB 051985

U. S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
REGION V

NOTICE OF SIGNIFICANT LICENSEE MEETINC
Name of Licensee: Washington Public Power Supply System

Name of Facility: WNP-3

Docket No.: 50-508

Date and Time of Meeting: February 15, 1985 at 8:30 a.ma.

Location of Meeting: Region V Offices at 1450 Maria Lane
Walnut Creek, California

Purpose of Meeting: Review proposed draft of licensee's plans for
construction reverification program to commence
abcut July, 1985.

NRC Attendees: D. F. Kirsch, Acting Director, Division of Reactor Safety

and Projects
A. E. Chaffee, Chief, Reactor Projects Branch
R. T. Dodds, Chief, Reactor Projects Section 1
G. T. Ankrum, Chief, Quality Assurance Branch & Staff

Licensee Attendees: R. B. Glasscock, Director, Licensing and Assurance & Staff

Note: Attendance by NRC persomnel at this RV/Licensee meeting should be
made known by 4:15 p.m. on Pebruary 14, 1985, via telephone call to
Bob Dodds at 463-3720.
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